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For September, please note the parent meeting on September 23. 
There is no meeting September 30th. 
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September Overnight 
Trip 

 
https://www.catamounttrees.com/ 
 
Located in a beautiful rural area of the 
Berkshire Mountains, Catamount 
Aerial Adventure Park is an exciting 
aerial forest adventure that allows you 
to experience an unmatched variety of 
tree-top courses that are fun for all 
ability levels.    
 
We will be tent camping at Camp 
Nooteeming. Cost is $55 per person.  
 

 

Merit Badges 

September 16 – Gardening Merit 
Badge 6:30pm 
 
Sign-ups are available for the 
Cycling Merit Badge; it will 
begin on October 7th 
 
If you are a merit badge 
counselor who would like 
information or dates listed in a 
future newsletter, please e-mail 
laverymom@yahoo.com 
 

Dues for the 2019-20 scout year 

are $110 per scout (Boys Life 

magazine subscription optional for 

an additional $12); $35 dues for 

registered adults.  Checks should 

be made payable to BSA Troop 86 

and are due by October 7th.  
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Community Service 
Any Scouts needing 

community service for rank 

or Citizenship in the 

Community merit badge - 

Old Brick Reformed Church 

could use volunteers for their 

Trash to Treasure sale.  

 
October 21st is the  

Court of Honor.  
All families are asked to 

attend. A sign-up genius e-mail 
will be sent a few weeks prior 

for food donations. 

October Overnight Trip 

Jersey Jam 2019 will be held on 
the extensive fields located 

adjacent to, and within walking 
distance of, Waterloo Village. 

Permission forms are due back 
by September 23rd 

 



 

 

 

Our Scouts were keeping busy over the summer 

Summer camp, fishing trip, Philmont, World Jamboree and 

volunteering at Marlboro Day are just a sample of what the 

scouts of Troop 86 have been doing. 

The Order of the Arrow is the National Honor Society 
of the Boy Scouts of America, composed of Scouts and 
Scouters who best exemplify the Scout Oath and Law 
in their daily lives as elected by their peers. 
Congratulations to Jacob Eimont, Jonathan Bodner 
and Joshua Ball who have all been inducted into the 
Order of the Arrow. 

Congratulations to Teddy 
Nguyen, a senior at 
Biotechnology High School, who 
was chosen as a semi-finalist for 
the extremely competitive 2020 
National Merit Scholarship 


